
 
 

 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

TUESDAY, 31 MARCH 2020 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notices in connection with the following: 
 
The Chief Executive, in consultation with the Chair of the Planning Regulatory Committee, has 
agreed to make a decision in accordance with the City Council’s Urgent Business Procedure, 
Delegated powers, Part 2, Section 7 of the City Councils Constitution. 
 
The attached reports were due for consideration by the Planning Regulatory Committee at 
its meeting scheduled to take place on 30 March 2020. The meeting was cancelled in view of the 
current coronavirus pandemic. 
 
 
1. UB113 LOWER ADDINGTON FARM (Pages 2 - 12) 
 
2. UB114 LAND REAR POINTED GROVE (Pages 13 - 26) 
 
3. UB115 - JUMP RUSH (Pages 27 - 38) 
 
4. UB116 - CO-OP CENTENARY HOUSE (Pages 39 - 44) 
 
 
 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster, LA1 1PJ  
 
Published on TUESDAY, 31 MARCH 2020 

 


